
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

      December 3, 2024 

 

 

WHEREAS: Cambridge Public Schools and the School Committee value our educators and are committed to 
supporting their professional growth and enhancing the learning experiences of our students; and 

WHEREAS: Significant information regarding the current teacher evaluation system was presented at the 
Curriculum and Achievement Subcommittee Meeting on October 23, 2024; and 

WHEREAS: It is essential to share this information more broadly with the Committee and the community to 
foster a meaningful, substantive discussion; now therefore be it 

RESOLVED: That the administration, in collaboration with the Executive Secretary of the School Committee, 
schedule a roundtable discussion by March 1, 2024, to provide an overview of the current teacher evaluation 
system. 
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